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www.swanlandschool.co.uk  

26th September 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 6) 

Year 6 – Visit to East Riding Theatre on Thursday 19th December 2024 

On Thursday 19th December we are taking Year 6 on a visit to East Riding Theatre in Beverley to see 

‘A Christmas Carol’.   

The East Riding Theatre are very excited about this as it was the first show ever performed at their 

theatre and this is what they have said about the show… ‘Step into the enchanting world of Ebenezer 

Scrooge, the miserly old man who discovers the true spirit of Christmas, when three spirits visit him on 

Christmas Eve, the bitter lonely old miser is given a new perspective on his life and past.  It’s a bold 

exciting new version of the classic tale of a lonely, bitter miser’s redemption.  This anniversary production 

is a heartfelt homage to the legacy of our theatre. Whether young or old, this special edition of A 

Christmas Carol promises to be a festive treat for all ages.’ 

The performance is at 10:30 am so the children should arrive at school at the normal time.  We will be 

travelling to/from the Theatre by coach and the children should wear school uniform as usual for the 

visit.   

The children will be provided with an ice cream during the interval.  If you do not wish your child to 

receive an ice cream, please let your Teacher know.   

We request children bring a packed lunch please as we are not sure what time we will arrive back at 

school; if we are later than our school lunchtime, children can eat their packed lunches in the classroom. 

As a school we work to ensure that the costs of all our visits are minimised, so that as many children 

as possible can take advantage of these valuable learning experiences.  In this case, to be able to 

offer the visit, we are requesting a contribution of £21.58 per child. If the level of contributions fails 

to cover the costs, then the visit may be cancelled. Where this happens, all monies will be returned.  

If you would like your child to attend this visit, you can make your contribution payment by using our 

secure internet payment site ParentPay.  However, our policy is that no child should be discriminated 

against by virtue of their inability to pay.  Parents in receipt of Income Support or a similar benefit 

should contact us in the knowledge that the matter will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.  

To secure your child’s place, £21.58 per child must be received before Friday 18th October 2024.  This 

is now on the ParentPay website for you to pay online in the usual way.   

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

On behalf of the Year 6 Team 
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